

## St. Patrick's Girls' High School

SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR, KARACHI-74400 Tel: 32783214 - 32788750 - 32790653 Email: spehs1@gmail.com

January 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2024

## **NOTICE: PAYMENT OF FEES FOR DECEMBER 2023**

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This is a gentle reminder regarding the payment of school fees for the month of December 2023.

All parents are requested to ensure the timely payment of fees for the aforementioned month. The deadline for the payment is 4th January 2024. It is imperative to settle the fees by this date to avoid any inconvenience.

Please note that this notice applies only to those parents who have not yet paid the fees for December 2023. If you have already made the payment, kindly disregard this notice.

Additionally, we would like to inform you that mid-term results will only be provided to students whose fees for the month of December 2023 have been duly paid. To ensure that your child receives their mid-term results promptly, please make sure the fees are settled before the specified deadline.

For your convenience, the school office will be open during regular school hours to assist with any fee-related queries or concerns. We appreciate your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter.

Thank you for your continued support in providing the best education for your child.

Crontalves Amy Gonsalves Principal

